
Feb 24, 2017 
 
Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Samantha Koopman OR 
 
Dear Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Koopman, 
 
This would b a much needed step forward toward election reform. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mr. Ross Huffman-Kerr 
1055 SW 16th St 
Lincoln City, OR 97367-2312 
(541) 614-0834 
 
 
 


